
From: Mckibben, John  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 9:27 AM 
To: Berry, Angie Angie.Berry@boe.ca.gov  
Subject: [External]RE: Assessment Appeals Process--Comment Deadline December 20, 2019 
 
Hi, Angie. 
 
The Clerks have no objections to the draft materials.  They correctly reflect our understanding of the 
agreement between and among the interested parties. 
 

John McKibben 
CACEO 
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